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The Mead Infant School
Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School,
Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 0Q6

Registered Charity Number: 284138
25th February 2022
Dear Parents and Carers
World Book Day - Donate a book
With World Book Day just around the corner, The Mead PA thought it would be a great idea to support the school
in restocking their library. Miss Akrimi has kindly put together an Amazon wishlist for us which makes it a really
easy way for families at The Mead to donate a book to the school.
Families can choose from any of the books available to give to the school from their child/children. The Mead PA

will put a sticker in each book saying who the book was donated by which leaves a nice legacy from your
child/children.
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This book was kindly donated
by

CHILDS/CHILDRENS NAME

How to buy:

° Visit https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/Is/’2UA4STN3T8SJG. (Don’t forget to sign up with
AmazonSmile - Amazon makes a donation to The Mead PA everytime you buy via AmazonSmile)

° Choose the book(s) you wish to purchase.
° For delivery please click on
° O Natalie Baker Mead PA's Gift Registry Address

° IMPORTANT If you would like your child/childrens name to be included in the book, when checking out
you must click on ‘Add gift options’. If you are buying more than one book, you will need to ‘Add gift
options’ for each book you buy.

Qty: 1 3
Sold by: Amazon EU S.a.r.L.
% Add gift options

You’re welcome to buy as many books as you like, and if you have multiple children these can be from all of them
together or they can be named separately in different books. Just put the name(s) you want into the gift option
section as mentioned above. If for any reason you have difficulty or forget to add the name of your child/children
to the order, please forward your order confirmation email to themeadpa@gmail.com along with the names and
we can add this manually. If no name is given when ordered, or emailed to our email address, we will state that
the book has been donated by a child at The Mead.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

The PA
themeadpa@gmail.com
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